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MISSING OCCC WORK FURLOUGH INMATE CAPTURED 
 
HONOLULU – Honolulu Police have confirmed they have missing furlough inmate Barry 
Williams in their custody.  Once they are done processing him he will be returned to OCCC. 
 
Williams failed to return to OCCC Module 20 after work.  He left this morning and was scheduled to 
return by 6:30 p.m.  
 
Williams was serving time for promotion of a detrimental drug.  Escape 2 is expected to be added to 
his charges. His next parole hearing was scheduled for August.  
 
Williams is classified as community custody which is the lowest custody level.  
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